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April 23, 2020 

 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: 2020 Price Cap IR Rates Application – Postponement of May 1, 2020 Rate 

Board File No.: EB-2019-0030 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus”) has reviewed the Board’s April 16, 2020 letter entitled “Approach 
to Incentive Rate-setting Decisions for May 1, 2020 Rates”, as well as the April 17, 2020 letter entitled 
“Initial Implementation Guidance to Incentive Rate-setting Decisions for May 1, 2020 Rates for 
Postponing Distributors”.  
 
Entegrus has determined that due to the uncertainty regarding the severity and duration of the COVID-
19 emergency, it is in the best interest of its customers to postpone the May 1, 2020 rate 
implementation.  Entegrus notes that the postponement will not impact the continuity and reliability of 
service.  Accordingly, Entegrus respectfully requests to postpone the May 1, 2020 rates implementation 
for its Entegrus-Main rate zone until November 1, 2020.   
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (519) 352-6300 extension 243 
or via email at regulatory@entegrus.com.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Andrya Eagen 
Manager of Regulatory & Reporting 
(519) 352-6300 x243 
Email: andrya.eagen@entegrus.com 
 
cc:  Georgette Vlahos, Ontario Energy Board 
 Chris Cowell, Entegrus, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer & VP Administration 
 David Ferguson, Entegrus, VP of Regulatory & Human Resources  


